SOUTH CENTRAL RAILWAY

Office of the
Sr. Section Engmeer(Works)

: Nidadavolu
No: 20/Bridges/FOB/ 196/B/01/2022-23 Dt.17.12.2022

SS/TDD,
SSE/Ele/M/Eluru, SIPF/TDD, SI/GRP/TDD
SSE/OHE/TDD, Engg Control/BZA & All concerned

Sub: Closing the Foot over bridge no. 196/B at TDD yard to undertake repairs
to Gangway slab- Reg.
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With reference to the above cited subject, it is to notify that the FOB no
196/B at km 536/6-8 connecting PF no 1 to PF no 2 the gangway slab is
damaged badly and unsafe for passengers utilising this to reach PF no 1 to PF
no 28&3 in Tadepalligudem station.The repairs to the FOB will commence from
21.12.2022 to 04.01.2023. For convenience of passengers a pathway towards
BZA end is made ready. So kindly instruct/Guide the passengers/staff to
utilise the pathway to reach the PF No 283 till completion of repairs to FOB.

After completion of repairs to FOB, the same will be communicated for usage of
FOB for passenger use.

This is for your kind information and necessary action at your end please.
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C/- Sr.DEN/North/BZA for kind information please.
C/- ADEN/RJY for kind information please.



